
Week 53 Reminder - 2022 
 

Just a quick reminder that there is an extra Lindo Mar week at the end of 2022: 
December 31, 2022 – January 7, 2023 

 
 
Here are the procedures for reserving the 53rd week. 

 
Beginning November 15, 2021 members who own both week 52 AND week 1 may reserve 
based on availability. 

 
Beginning December 15, 2021 members who own either week 52 OR week 1 may reserve 
based on availability. 

 
Beginning February 15, 2022 all members of Lindo Mar Adventure Club, Ltd. May reserve 
one week 53 unit for each week they own based on availability. 

 
Beginning March 15, 2022 any remaining space in week 53 will be made available to the 
general public and the then-current rental rate. 

 
Important Notes: 

 
• There is a transaction fee of $129 for each reservation, plus the applicable maintenance 

fee. 
• Week 53 has been permanently sold in some rooms and is not available for use by the 

general membership in those units. 
• Members who own week 53 are not affected by this policy. However, they must use 

week 53 in the unit they purchased and must pay the maintenance fee even if they do not 
use it. 

 
If you have any questions about the use of week 53, contact Trading Places International’s Owner 
Services Department at 800-365-6494 ext. 1. 


